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GRAND OPENING!!! 

 

 

 

 

 

Just a reminder that we have our opening event on Friday 12th October. We will have a 

couple of songs from the school choir and cut the ribbon at 1.30pm outside at the rear of 

the school (so keep your fingers crossed for a dry day!) and then there will be activities 

and refreshment available for you all in your child’s class. We look forward to seeing 

you all at 1.30pm next week! 

 

SHAKESPEARE WEEK 

 

I hope that you have all enjoyed looking at the photos and videos of the Shakespeare 

workshop on twitter! The children have learned so much about Shakespeare and shown 

some fantastic drama skills in their sessions. A huge thanks to Leigh Wolmaran for 

enthusing our children in the work of Shakespeare! 

 

 



 

THE PRESTON HEDGE’S ACADEMY TRUST 

 

 

 

FRIDAY READERS 

From next term, we would like to introduce Friday Readers to our Reception, Year 1 and 

Year 2 classes.  

Starting from Friday 2nd November, we are inviting parents into KS1 from 2.45pm to 

read a book with their child. So if you are free on the end of day on a Friday, and have a 

child in Reception, Year 1 or 2, please do come and share a book with them! 

 

PARENT QUESTIONNAIRE 

Thanks again for filling in our parent questionnaire. It was our intention as a Trust to 

get this out early so that you could comment on the areas that you hoped would change 

when our Trust took over.  

Results showed that the areas parents felt needed our focus was in children making 

progress and in communicating with the school – all areas that we are working hard in, 

so hopefully you already see some improvement.  

The areas that parents felt most happy with were that children felt safe here at school 

and behaviour was good, which is really positive. 

 

PARKING 

We have had a couple of incidents where parents have parked on the zigzag lines 

outside of school, so please could we ask that you all park carefully when you bring your 

children to school. The school car park is closed during the start and the end of day 

(unless previously agreed due to physical disability). 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Wednesday 10th October – Year 3 Roald Dahl Celebration Day 

Thursday 11th October – Year 1 & 2 tea party (2pm) 

Friday 12th October – from 1.30pm – the grand opening! 
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Tuesday 16th  & Thursday 18th October – Parents’ Evening  

Friday 19th October – MUFTI Day and close of term. 

Have a lovely weekend!! 

 

Some Shakespeare images to leave you with: 
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